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To: UNFCCC Secretariat 
Martin-Luther-King-Strasse 8 
D-53153 Bonn 
Germany 
 

December 3rd 2007 
 

 
Dear Members of the CDM Executive Board, 
 
Please find below the description of the modification brought to the PDD following 
the requests for review of the “Project 1105: Changshu Haike HFC 23 Decomposition 
Project”. 
 
Page 2: Version number and date. 
Page 2: The statement “This production facility consists in one single HCFC 22 
production line” has been added in the second paragraph of A.2 
Page 10: ID numbers have been added to the figure 6. 
Page 17: 5) The sentence “The cut-off condition […] basis” has been replaced by “The 
actual situation […] 2004”. 
Page 17: B.6.2: “Source of data used” for Q_HCFC 22Hist has been modified and one 
comment was added. 
Page 17: “Source of data used” for w has been modified and one comment was added. 
Page 21, 22, 23, 24, 25 and 26: ID numbers have been added. 
Page 24: The statement “This project has not sold, and will not sell any HFC 23 in 
future” was added. 
Page 28 and 29: ID numbers have been added to the figure 7 and to the description of 
the monitoring plan. 
Page 36: The statement “The efficiency of these noise reduction measures will be 
inspected and approved by local authority before project start-up” was added in the 
first paragraph. 
 
Best regards, 
 
  

                                    
    Fucai WANG 

Changshu Haike Chemical Co. Ltd  
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